
 
From: Donn Larson [mailto:donnlarson29@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 14, 2015 11:00 AM 
To: Council 
Subject: RCV wording 
 
My preference for the referendum question would be the original simpler 
wording, however, the Julsrud-Filipovich version, although longer, is neutral 
and acceptable.  
 

Donn Larson 
3925 Lake Ave. So. 
Duluth, Minn. 55802 
donnlarson29@gmail.com 
Home:           218.727.5855 
Wireless:       218.349.7220 
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